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WEEDEX® Ready-To-Spray
WEED CONTROL FOR YOUR LAWN

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE: 2,4-D 95 g/L
Mecoprop (d-ISOMER) 50 g/L

Dicamba 9 g/L
All present as Dimethyl Amines

Controls: Dandelion, Plantain, Chickweed, Clover,
Creeping Charlie and most other lawn weeds.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 26906 P.C.P. ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CAUTION        POISON

Weed-Master Western Inc.
8459-23rd Avenue N.E., Calgary, AB T1Y 7G9

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contact
with skin, eyes, or clothing.  Protective Clothing and
Equipment:  Wear long-sleeved shirt, long pants, socks, shoes
and chemical-resistant (e.g., rubber) gloves.  Operator-use
Precautions: Rinse gloves before removal.  Wash hands before
eating, drinking, using tobacco or using the toilet.  If
pesticide penetrates clothing, remove immediately; then wash
thoroughly and put on clean clothing.  Remove clothing and
launder separately before reuse, and promptly and thoroughly
wash hands and exposed skin with soap and water, then shower. 
Re-use gloves for pesticide application only.  General
Precautions: Do not apply during hot, dry spells, do not mow
for at least three days before spraying.  Do not spray if rain
is forecast.  Do not allow spray mist or vapours to contact
fruit, vegetables, or ornamentals. Do not spray on windy days. 
Susceptible plants include cabbage, beans, turnips, tomatoes
and many other broadleaf fruits, ornamentals and vegetables. 
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To avoid spray drift, use a low pressure and coarse spray
pattern.  Do not use a sprayer, which has container Weedex
Concentrate for spraying another pesticide on susceptible
crops.  Keep in original containers.  Do not store near seeds,
fertilizers, insecticides, fungicides, feed or food.  Do not
contaminate streams, lakes or ponds, irrigation water, water
for livestock or domestic purposes.  Do not spray on fruits,
vegetables or ornamental plants.  Re-entry Interval for Turf:
Do not allow people (other than applicator) or pets on
treatment area during application.  Do not enter treated areas
until spray has thoroughly dried.

DIRECTIONS: Weeds Controlled: Dandelion, Plantain, Black
Medick (yellow clover), Buttercup, Chickweed, Clover, English
Daisy, Ground Ivy (Creeping Charlie), Knotweed (Ironweed),
Poison Ivy, Ragweed, Shepard’s Purse, Bedstraw, Heal-All,
Devil’s Paint Brush.

Turf: (Other than Bentgrass)
1. Attach hose.
2. Open System.
3. Turn “ON” and spray.

On established turf, apply at the rate of 60 mL in 5 L of
water per 50 m2.  For best results, apply when weeds are
growing quickly, May and early June and late August and
September.  Maximum application frequency to Turf: For good
turf/lawn management, normally two applications per year per
treatment site are adequate.  This does not include spot
treatments.  On irrigated or watered areas where weeds are not
under drought stress and hard to kill, apply any time. 
Application during droughts or when weds are under stress will
result in poorer control.  Do not water turf within 24 hours
of application.  Do not apply to newly seeded lawns.  Wait
until after the third mowing.  Grass seed can be safety sown 1
- 2 weeks after application at recommended rate.

FIRST AID: IF IN EYES, rinse with water for 15 minutes.  IF ON
SKIN, wash thoroughly with soap and water. IF SWALLOWED,
induce vomiting (syrup of Ipecac is recommended).  Get medical
attention or contact a poison control centre.

Take container, label or product name and Pest Control Product
Registration Number with you when seeking medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Eye irritation may occur on
contact.  Call a physician immediately.



DISPOSAL OF EMPTY CONTAINER: Rinse container well and wrap in
newspaper.  Dispose in regular garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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